
 

                           
This Term 

House Points 

 

 

Fire  

6,103 

 

 

 

Water  

5,519 

 

 

 

 

Earth  

5,919 

 

 

 

 

Sun  

6,189 

 

AR Millionaires 

Club 

Donaldson 

864,500 

words read  

 

Dahl  

741,151 

words read 

 

Rauf 

7,166,202 

words read 

 

Shakespeare 

2,522,976 

words read 

 

Whole School 

11,294,829 

words read 

Dahl Class  
This week we have been preparing for enterprise week. Children have been extremely busy making 
‘keep calm, put your feet up’ bags. In the 
bags are lots of goodies for both adults and 
children. We have created advertisement 
posters to promote our product to you all. 
This helped us understand the importance 
of budgeting and spending our money 
wisely. We hope to see you at the summer 
fair so you can buy our excellent bags!    
 
 
After School Club 
We are pleased to announce that from 
September we are going to trial an After School Provision that will run from 3.15 until 5.45. This will 
be a paid provision that will enable parents to access after school care. It will be run by Rosherville 
staff .More details including price will follow next week in a separate letter . 
 
Trips to Hastings and The Rare Breeds Centre 
Don’t forget all children have trips next.  Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch (unless you 
have ordered one from school). They will also need a hat, sunscreen and plenty to drink as it is likely 
to be very hot. 
KS2 children will arrive back later than usual on Tuesday. We expect to be back at school at around 
4.15pm but a message will be sent once we leave Hastings. EYFS and KS1 will arrive back at the 
normal time on Thursday.  
 

Annual Reports 
You will receive your child’s Annual Report on July 11th. This will contain information about what they 
have learnt and achieved this year. It will also contain details about your child’s attendance and who 
their teacher will be next year. 
 
Your child will meet and spend time with their new teacher on Monday July 18th, 
 

 
Open Afternoon 
We are pleased to be hosting our Open Afternoon on Friday 15th July where you will be able to see 
your child’s work for the year and see their new classroom. The children will also perform their 
storytelling work from 2.30 pm so come along and find out all about what your child has learnt this 
year.  

 

 

 
 

 

Head of School: Mrs Justine Roddan  

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Sarb Burrha 

Flourishing Through Fellowship to 

 ‘ASPIRE, BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE.’ 
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No awards as NO celebration assembly this week! 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 

Term 6 
Wednesday 13th July SENDCo meetings 

Thursday 14th July Rauf reading cafe 

Tuesday 18th July Shakespeare year end production – 2pm 

Friday 15th July Open afternoon for parents to see children’s work 
2.30pm 

Thursday 21st July Year 6 Leaver’s party – 5.30pm at Rosherville 

Friday 22nd July Year 6 Leaver’s service at St Marks Church 

Friday 22nd July Year 6 BBQ – 12pm 

Friday 22nd July  Term 6 ends at 1.30pm  

 


